
 

 
 
                 
      

 
Recorded videos of services can be found on our Granum CRC YouTube channel.  

Go to YouTube and in search box enter "GranumCRC AV" and click on that search result option.  
 Then click on the video you want to watch.  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCs0yVlMAC_bnTpqX8Ch0xfA 
Previous bulletins with order of worship can be found on our website. 

https://www.granumcrc.com/news-1 
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OFFERING SCHEDULE 
 
May 31- General Fund 
June 7- Crossorads  
June 14- Roland Vandenberg 
 
Donations can be made in 2 ways: 
 

1) Cheques can be sent to  
Granum CRC, PO Box 245,  
Granum AB T0L 1A0. 
 

2) E-Transfer to granumcrcdeacons@gmail.com    
Note the cause your donating to in the message box 

CHURCH FAMILY 
 

Please remember our members who need ongoing prayer, including: 

Henrietta, Thea, Hetty, Ralph, Aylmer & Norma, Albert & Barb, and Rob, Crystal & Alex. 
 

 

 

 

May 31, 2020 ~ Pentecost Sunday ~ Order of Worship 
 

Entering God’s Presence 
Welcome & Call to Worship ~ Acts 2:1-21 

Song ~ “Spirit, Working in Creation” 
God's Greeting 

Song ~ “Oh, Shout for Joy" 

 
Experiencing God’s Grace 

Call to Prayer ~ Psalm 25:1-7 
Congregational Prayer 

Song ~ “His Mercy Is More” 
 

Hearing God’s Word 
Scripture ~ Acts 2:22-41 

Sermon ~ The Holy Spirit Saves! 
Prayer of Application 

 
Responding to God’s Word 

Song ~ "Holy Spirit, Living Breath of God” L746 
Offering ~ General Fund 

Offertory Prayer 

 
Receiving God’s Blessing 

Benediction 
Song ~ “O Church Arise (Arise, Shine)" 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 
 

Congratulations to everyone 

celebrating Birthdays this week!  

May 31- Jean 1935 

May 31- Nicki. V 
May 31- Sam, Ellie & Ivy V. 
May 31- Megan V. 
June 1- Adam 

June 1- Sutton 
June 2- Gary W. 

June 6- Paige 

THIS WEEK: 
      
Wednesday    6:30/7:00pm Elders/Council Meeting 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCs0yVlMAC_bnTpqX8Ch0xfA
https://www.granumcrc.com/news-1
mailto:granumcrcdeacons@gmail.com


 
OUR CHURCH COMMUNITY 
 

GEMS: As a GEMS Club we are hoping that in the coming year 2020-2021 and beyond someone who has a passion for young people 
would be willing to step up to being a counselor for our GEMS program. The older girls ages 12-15, is where we presently do not have a 
teacher. Teaching lessons, singing together, crafts, gym, badge work, are a few of the things we do, and the girls love it if  you’re willing to be 
part of it all! This past year the club has grown significantly and we truly would love to have someone join us, who shares in the passion of 
serving others. Is willing to listen to stories and share Christ's love to the girls. If this is you, please prayerfully consider this opportunity to 
serve! If you have any questions about what's all involved please don't hesitate to ask. 
 
Contacts: 
Margriet Eindhoven   403-625-0101 
Claudia den Toom      403-359-4212 
Nicole den Toom        403-360-3979 

 
OUR LOCAL COMMUNITY 
 

Rehoboth would like to invite all members to the 2020 AGM on June 20th @ 10:30 am; hosted as a webinar through ZOOM. AGM agenda 
and information on how to participate can be found online at: https://www.rcmflourish.ca/2020-agm-agenda/ 

 
The Elim Society for Seniors Care has several one-bedroom apartments for rent in Balmoral House at 1408 - 9A Ave South. The rents 
range from $811 to $847 per month and includes all utilities and cable TV. To book an appointment to view the apartments or for more 
information, please call Mary at 403-715-1929 or Patty at 403-593-9964. 

 
Lethbridge Pregnancy Care Center- Did you know that of the 1,000+ client visits to the Lethbridge Pregnancy Care Centre last year, 700 
of those visits involved the clothing room?  Part of the Centre’s commitment to its’ clients is to be there for them, regardless of the decision 
made and for those who choose to carry to term, this can involve helping with maternity and baby clothes. 
 
Thanks for being a part of this practical support to women and men in our community facing an unexpected pregnancy.  Continue to be a 
part of the work of the LPCC through this year’s virtual Baby Bottle campaign by visiting www.lethbridgepregcentre.com/babybottles or find 
us on Facebook at Friends of the LPCC. 
 
Mission Thrift Store is looking to hire 3 summer students. Two cashiers and a stock-room person. Please send a resume by June 13 to 
Marlene Braak at lethbridge@missionthriftstore.com or call the store at 403-327-3199 if you have any questions. 

 
CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY & AROUND THE WORLD 
 

From Calvin University- A Christian's Guide to a COVID-Shaped World - The world’s been radically shaped by COVID-19, and it’s difficult 
to know how to think—and what to do. Calvin University, the Calvin Institute for Christian Worship (CICW), and Calvin Theological Seminary, 
have put together a series of online courses that welcome learners from different cultures, generations, and career experiences. These 3-
week courses are offered from June 1 to July 31 and will give you a vision for how to think and act. Sign up for a course today at 
calvin.edu/go/covidshapedworld 
 
At-Home Faith Formation Tip - Today, Pentecost Sunday, we celebrate the gift of the Holy Spirit. Check out 
thebibleproject.com/explore/holy-spirit/ for a wonderful five-minute video that traces the movement of God’s Spirit from Genesis to today. 
How might you or your family become more aware of the Spirit’s work in your everyday life? 
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